
Youth Group Rules and guidelines 

  

Shabbos Weekly groups are available for children from Kindergarten through 5th grade. To 
ensure that the groups will have age appropriate activities including davening, stories etc. no 
exceptions will be made for younger children. Children from 5th grade and above will have the 
opportunity to daven in the Youth Minyan (boys) and assist the group leaders in running 
groups. Girls 5th grade and above will be encouraged to volunteer and assist in groups. 

At least one parent of a child attending groups must be onsite (e.g. please do not daven at the 
hashkama minyan and send your child to groups). 

Only registered children will be allowed to participate in groups. Exceptions will be made for a 
guest that comes for Shabbos - Registration will entitle you to all the benefits of the Youth 
Department, included discounted admission fees to newly-planned activities and trips. 
 

Children that come to Shul will either have to be with their parents in Shul, at groups or the 
youth minyan. No children will be allowed to roam the hallways, yard or street. 

Snacks and drinks will be provided on a weekly basis. If you would like to send your kids with 
their own snacks, please make sure that they are nut free as per the Shul’s policy. 

 


